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FREE TUTORING IN READING OFFERED 
THROUGH GRADUATE READING PRACTICUM 

Students in kindergarten through 
grade 12 who have reading problems 
can receive free tutoring this 
summer through the Graduate Reading 
Practicum at Coastal. The program 
runs July 16 through August 14. 
Students will meet individually with 
their tutors Monday through Thursday 
for one hour each day. Sessions 
will be held between the hours of 
2:30 and 5:30 p.m. on campus. 
Because space is limited, parents 
are asked to phone the Office of 
Continuing Education to have the1 
child's name added to the list. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o DR. ROY TALBERT, associate 
professor of history, has an article 
in the recent issue of The 
Proceedings of the SouthCarolina 
Historical Associat~ Entitled 
"The Antioch Scheme: Arthur 
Morgan's Prelude to TVA,11 the pi ce 
is one part of a larger stor~ which 
will appear in book form next 
spring. Tentatively entitled FDR's 
Utopian: Arthur Morga,!'l and tbe TV~ 
Talbert's book will wublished by 
the University Press of Mississippi. 

o DR. BRUNO GUJER, associate 
professor of history and sociology, 
is currently traveling in Sri Lanka 
and the south of India visiting with 
students' families and establishing 
contact with colleagues at area 
universities. He has been invited 
to present a lecture at the 
Department of Philosophy of the 
University of Sri Lanka at 
Peradeniya, Kandy on July 11. The 
lecture, entitled "Light and 
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Darkness: The Dualist Perception of 
Reality," will trace the role of 
dualist thinking in the Western 
intellectual tradition. 

o LINDA SCHWARTZ and JILL SESSOMS, 
assistant professors of English, 
recently attended a two-day 
conference in Rockville, Maryland, 
on Critical Measurement Issues in 
Writing Assessment. Topics included 
Holistic Analysis of Writing 
Samples, Guidelines for Developing 
Topics for Testing, Assessing Higher 
Order Skills in Writing, and the 
Effects of Computers on the Writing 
Process. 

SUMMER THEATRE SERIES ANNOUNCED 

The Department of Theatre and Speech 
wil~ kick off its Summer Theatre '86 
program rhursday, July 10 at 8 p.m. 
with Neil Simon's "The Last of the 
Red Hot Lovers." Called "a 
genuinely brilliant play' by The New 
York Post, the Coastal version 
features lhomas E. Cowart as Barney 
Cashman. Known as Eddie to his 
friends, he has been seen during the 
past season in "Ten Little lndians, 11 

"The Fifth of July, 11 and "The Last 
Meeting of the Knights of the White 
Magnolia." 

The three female counterparts will 
be played by Robin W. Edwards, Jr., 
recent winner of the Best Supporting 
Actress Award at Coastal; Susan 
Ramsey; and Robin Armitage-Majewski. 

The play will run July 10, 11, 12, 
17, 18, and 19. A 11 performances 
will be held at 8 p.m. in the Little 
Theatre. Seating is li~ited to 100 
and there are no reserved seats. 
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"Greater Tuna," the second 
production in the summer series, 
will open at 8 p.m., July 24. 
Originally conceived as a two­
character play, this hilarious send 
up of small town mores is a tour-de 
force of quick-change artistry in 
costumes and characterizations. The 
New York Post called it "clever, 
inventive, fun, and downright wild." 
The Coastal version will use three 
cast members to portray the 20 plus 
roles. Bob Stocks, who has been 
seen "Ten Little Indians," Oedipus 
the King," and "The Last Meeting of 
the Knights of the White Magnolia," 
will portray approximately 10 
characters while Art and Caroline 
Trinks will do duty on the other 10. 
Staging will be "in the round" and 
all costume changes will be made on 
stage. "Greater Tuna" will run July 
24, 25, 26, and August 1 and 2, with 
all performances at 8 p.m. in the 
Little Theatre. 

Tickets for both productions are $4 
per show and are available at the 
Wheelwright Box Office, ext. 2502. 

FROM MEDIA SERVICES ••• 

Department and fund numbers must be 
listed on all "request for media 
service" forms in order for them to 
be properly processed. 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 

7 Mary A. Harper 
9 Tyronne Smith 

Douglas Shoe 
10 Wendell M. Patton 
11 James March 
15 Brenda Bellamy 

Albert B. Cannon 
Laura Jurosko 

17 June Barfield 
18 Linda Smith 
20 Peter LeCouras 
23 Larry Carr 

Paul Fowler 
25 Nancy Goettel 

Deborah Vrooman 
27 Brenda Long 

Jack Thomas, Sr. 
29 Barbara Driver 
30 Stewart Strother& 
31 Karen Alford 
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